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Mother’s Day Tea – Friday, May 8, 4PM, 

we will celebrate all the moms in our 

center by treating them to refreshments, 

gifts, cards, and attention.  Grandmoms 

are welcome to attend also. 

 

Sertoma Duck Race – Go to 

topekaduckrace.org to find our team, 

Mater Dei Child Care Center all set up  

and ready to receive adoptions of ducks. 

We receive 50% back from each adoption. 

It is Sept. 19, Lake Shawnee.  You will be 

entered into a drawing of local gifts as 

well as a national drawing of 1 million 

dollars.  Play the game and help our  

center!  Thanks. 

 

Easter Egg Hunt –  See the story on  

KSNTonline/community/happenings. 

Child Care Provider Appreciation Day – 

It is May 8.  Special containers have been 

purchased for each teacher and we need 

help filling them.  They are in Margaret’s 

office.  And want to treat them to a 

special lunch May 8.  If you would like to 

help with it, see Margaret. 
 

May Birthdays –  Sergio Perdue, 5th; Rian 

Toyne, 18th; Jayden Konomos, 31st.  Come 

to the office for a gift.  

 

Summer Camp for School-aged Kids -  If 

you are looking for a camp for your older 

child, consider us.  Children must have 

graduated from Kndg and be no older than 

12 years.  Mrs. Cath and Katie will be back 

again along with Mr. Matthew, bus driver. 

We have a field trip 4 or 5 times weekly.  

Cost is $150 each week.  Sign up for the 

weeks you need care or all of them.  Camp 

starts May 26 and ends August 7.  Get 

enrollment form online or see Margaret. 

  

Board Meeting – We will meet upstairs on 

May 21, 5:15PM.  Fundraising opportunities 

are being planned.  You are welcome to 

attend. 
 

Vroom.org -  Almost everything is new to 

your child in their first years.  Describe 

what you see:  „There goes the yellow 

school bus.  Beep, beep!“  Let them see, 

hear, smell, and even touch things, if 

possible.  Notice what they’re interested 

in and have a back/forth conversation.  

„You see the brown squirrel.  What else do 

you see?“ 

 

Continue washing your child’s hands upon 

entering center.       THANK YOU 

Closed May 25 
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